
Dear Greeter/Usher, 

Thank you so much for your commitment and willing heart to serve in this area of ministry.  You 
are the "front line" and the first impressions to our church family. Your friendliness and 
introductions to new faces are vital to newcomers (and regulars) feeling "welcomed and excited 
to be here at HOC."  Keep in mind to let new families with infants and kids know that we have 
nursery and children's church is available to them.  Please have one greeter personally show 
them the locations of the nursery and restrooms and lead them to the Great Room to Check-In 
at the Computer Center for Nursery/Kid’s Church. 

The following schedule has been set up for the whole year.  If you are assigned to the 1st Sunday, 
then each 1st Sunday of the month will be your designated Sunday to usher. 

Underlined names are the "Head Usher" for that particular Sunday.  Names with an * in front of 
them are the designated money counters for their Sunday. 

If you are unable to usher on your scheduled Sunday, please switch with another usher from a 
different team or contact the usher sub. Please notify the office of any changes.  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

USHERS SCHEDULE
 

1st Sunday  4th Sunday 
*Jeff Christensen 218.630.5575  *Jim Christensen 218.643.8809 
*Del Wiertzema 218.643.4132    Korre Bratland 701.799.3752 
  Nyle Jonason 218.329.5636  *Luke Webster 701.740.4961 
       Jim Guy  218.770.7967 
       

2nd Sunday  5th Sunday 
*Noel Mindeman 701.439.2304  *Vance Wiertzema 218.643.8638 
*Greg Schiltz 701.640.7429    Wayne Anderson 701.899.1845 
  Nathan Lietz 701.403.5991    Holly Wiertzema 701.640.4918 

 
       
     

3rd Sunday  Substitutes 
*Curtis Mosher 701.640.4079  Jim Johnson 701.640.6056 
*David Cooper 701.640.5702  Greg Schiltz 701.640.7429 
  Dan Ceminski  701.899.1266  Mark Young 218.256.7178 
   Jeremiah Klein 605.212.5428 
    

 
 

 


